TALAWANDA AFTER SCHOOL FOREIGN LANGUAGE PROGRAM - STUDENT REGISTRATION FORM

Dear Parents: The enrollment period for our After School Foreign Language Program is now beginning. The program is open to students in grades 1-5. The goals of the program are to provide students with a basic introduction to a foreign language, to stimulate interest in further foreign language study, and to promote an appreciation for another culture. We have partnered with a Miami class that has helped to develop a more comprehensive curriculum for this program. We are excited to continue to offer this opportunity, and hope this new partnership will further strengthen the program.

Ten class sessions will be held. On Tuesdays from January 28th through April 14th, students in grades 1-5 will attend classes at their <u>home school</u>. Class sessions will begin at 4:05 and end at 4:55. As in the past, parents must provide students' transportation home and must be on time. Disruptive or disrespectful behavior by a student will result in immediate dismissal from the program.

This year we are able to offer the following languages: French, Latin, Spanish, Japanese, German, Italian, Chinese, and American Sign Language. Because of the limits in the number of spaces available, only those students should enroll who plan to attend all sessions until the completion of the program. The volunteer instructors will be students from Miami University. Language choices are dependent on the availability of our Miami volunteers.

THERE IS A \$15.00 FEE TO PARTICIPATE IN FOREIGN LANGUAGE. Need-based scholarships are available. *Please include the fee with this registration form.* During inclement weather when school is cancelled, the foreign language class is also cancelled; no refunds are made for these cancellations. *Please consider sending your student with a drink since allergy free snacks will be provided but drinks, except the drinking fountain, are NOT provided by Talawanda.*

In order to facilitate enrollment and class assignments, please fill out the bottom portion of this letter and return it to your child's classroom or homeroom teacher no later than Monday, January 13th.

Kate Bowers - After School Foreign Language Coordinator,	bowersk@talawanda.org *Please keep this top portion
	ool Foreign Language Program. I understand that there is a (checks should be made out to Talawanda Schools).
STUDENT'S NAME	GRADE:
CLASSROOM/HOMEROOM TEACHER	HOME PHONE:
Please be advised that your child may be photographed or purposes such as newspaper articles, website, video, or ot	video-taped for Talawanda & Miami University school related ther media.
Yes, I give permission for photography, etc.	No, I do not give permission for photography, etc.
My child's first & second choice of language is: 1.	2.
If your child has participated in this program before, plea	se indicate:
Language(s) studied	Number of years w/ that language
Two emergency phone numbers (a number where we car	n reach you, a neighbor or relative who lives nearby):

Parent Email:

PARENT SIGNATURE:

2019-2020	After School Foreign Language Program
January 28 - 4:05-4:55	Class #1
February 4 - 4:05-4:55	Class #2
February 11 - 4:05-4:55	Class #3
February 18 - 4:05-4:55	Class #4
February 25 - 4:05-4:55	Class #5
March 3	No classes due to Parent/Teacher conferences
March 10 - 4:05-4:55	Class #6
March 17 - 4:05-4:55	Class #7
March 24	No classes due to Spring Break
March 31 - 4:05-4:55	Class #8
April 7 - 4:05-4:55	Class #9
April 14 - 4:05-4:55	Final Foreign Language Class (parents are invited)